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Three Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines ships to
undergo multi-million pound refits

Three of Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines’ ships will undergo multi-million pound
refits this winter - in preparation for the start of the 2018/19 cruise season.

Two of Fred. Olsen ships - Braemar and Balmoral - will be refurbished before
Christmas with the third, Boudicca, upgraded in March 2018. Black Watch,
benefitted from extensive improvement work at the end of last year.



Mike Rodwell, Managing Director of Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines, said: “We are
very proud of our smaller, classic cruise ships and we recognise the
importance of investing in ongoing upgrades to ensure that our guests can
continue to enjoy them at their best. The refreshed Black Watch has been very
well received by both new and existing guests so we are delighted that the
rest of the fleet will also benefit.”

The schedule for the Fred. Olsen ships includes upgrading the existing public
areas, creating new facilities and cabin enhancements across the fleet.

Among the changes are: a brand new The Grill’ restaurant on

Balmoral, plus the 'Marquee Bar’ will be fully refurbished. Boudicca will have
a new space called the 'Oriental Room', where exotic teas will be served, and
the ship's 'Heligan Room' will have Indian Ocean themed décor.

Meanwhile, additional seating will be provided in the 'Neptune Lounge’ on
Braemar and each of the Marquee Bars across the fleet will have a full

juice bar with a fresh fruit smoothie menu.

The 929-qguest ship Braemar will set sail from Southampton to Hamburg on
23" November 2017 for a nine-day dry dock at the Blohm+Voss shipyard in
Hamburg, Germany. Her first sailing after the refit will be a 16-night M1730
‘Voyage to the Caribbean’ cruise from Southampton on 5" December 2017,

Fred. Olsen’s flagship Balmoral, will arrive in Hamburg on 10" December
2017 for a nine-day dry dock, before the 1,350 guest-ship departs on a 16-
night L1728 ‘Canaries Christmas & Funchal Fireworks’ sailing from
Southampton on 21 December 2017.

The 880-guest ship Boudicca will undergo a more extensive 13-day
refurbishment in spring 2018, entering dry dock on 16" March 2018, before
leaving from Dover on 29" March 2018 on a five-night D1804 ‘Mystery
Cruise’.

In 2018/19 Fred. Olsen’s fleet of four smaller, more intimate cruise ships will
be visiting no fewer than 228 destinations in 73 countries around the globe,
covering 91 areas of scenic cruising, from the UK departure ports of
Southampton, Dover, Liverpool, Newcastle and Edinburgh (Rosyth).

For further information on Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines, visit the website at



www.fredolsencruises.com/travel-agent-centre, or call the Trade Support
Team on 01473 746164.

To find out more about Blohm+Voss, go to www.blohmvoss.com

Fred. Olsen Cruise Line operates in the UK with four intimately sized ships for
a more personal cruising experience.
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